March 27, 2017

From: Richard Esquivel
38 Glemby St.
Hamden, CT 06514

To: Dr. Matthew Conway
Superintendent, Derby Public Schools
35 Fifth St.
Derby, CT 06418

Dear Dr. Conway,

This letter is to inform you that | wili be resigning my position as Special Education Teacher for
Derby Public Schools. My last date of employment is June 30, 2017.
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Richard Esquivel
Special Education Teacher



